
 

Resolution 

Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel 

Governing Board  

In Favor of Reform of the Process for Selecting People to Serve the Public as PUCO 

Commissioners 

 

WHEREAS,  Electricity, natural gas, telephone, and water services provided by public 

utilities are essential for Ohioans; and 

WHEREAS,  The public utilities providing those essential services are regulated by the 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio for the protection of Ohio consumers; 

and 

WHEREAS, The regulation of utilities by the Public Utilities Commission is 

administered by five commissioners who serve staggered five-year terms; 

and 

WHEREAS, There was an initiative on the Ohio ballot, in 1982, for amending the Ohio 

Constitution to change the process of selecting PUCO commissioners 

from gubernatorial appointment to direct election by the public; and 

WHEREAS, The 1982 ballot initiative was defeated, due in part to the enactment that 

same year of legislation that was alleged to be a reform of the selection 

process for PUCO commissioners; and    

WHEREAS, The 1982 legislation, which became effective in 1983, created a PUCO 

Nominating Council to nominate applicants for the governor’s 

appointment of PUCO commissioners; and 

WHEREAS, The Ohio Consumers’ Counsel Governing Board, in 1982, passed a 

Resolution about the new Nominating Council and called for the Council 

to publicly interview individuals possessing qualifications that include, 

among other things, “a sensitivity to consumer interests and an ability to 

make independent-minded judgements and an ability to stand up to special 

interest pressures;” and 

 

WHEREAS, Nearly four decades after passage of the alleged reform law for 

commissioner selection, three of the five current PUCO commissioners 

have worked for the special interests of public utilities that the PUCO 

regulates; and 

 




